Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community

Date: November 17, 2015 No.: 15-021

SUBJECT: Canal Street Parking in Front of the Customhouse

Limited 15 minute parking for trade partners (brokers, vessel agents, etc.) is available in front of
the Customhouse along Canal Street only. Parking for trade partners is on a first come, first
served basis. There are also a limited number of metered parking spots in front of the
Customhouse on Canal Street.

No placards, decals or other identifying items will be issued.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Merlin Hymel, Assistant Port
Director, Trade, at 504-670-2088.

Ay e

Vernon T. Foret
Area Port Director
New Orleans, Louisiana

REPLY TO: PORT DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMS, 423 CANAL ST., ROOM 260, NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70130



